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GUIDES FASHION SHOW

As you might have known already, 1st. Wychwood Guides held a Fashion
Show on 30th. November. It went rather well, especially the little ones who
remembered their steps and moves. We raised a total of £120.00 which
Christine and Tracy are very happy about.

Personally my best one was ‘Tartan and Denim’ which we danced to
‘Cotton Eye Joe’. The Guides enjoyed practising on Sundays and Wednesdays
and on the night.

I was quite nervous at first with all those people looking at you and your
clothes but you soon got used to it. I am very disappointed now it is finished
and over with.

We should all say a big thank you to Tracy and Christine who organised
the dates and put it all together and arranged to get us to the shops after
school to choose our clothes.

We hope you enjoyed our fashion show if you came along.
Kirsty Wilks, aged 11 years, 1st. Wychwood Guides.



